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11th October 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian

| am delighted to announce that children's author 'Mrs P' will be sharing her newest book
'‘Jessie and JoJo' and running workshops with the children in Years 3 and 4 on Friday 21st
October.

4 ihustrated by Mrs P

The story promotes positive strategies to deal with children’s worries and highlights the
importance of friendships.

Mrs P will then be available to sign copies of her book.

Should you wish to purchase a copy of the book for your child to get signed, it will be
available to purchase via Parentpay, for £8.99. It will then be kept in school until the day of
the visit and will be handed to your child for signing with the Author. Please be aware we
only have a limited number of books and so these will be available on a first come,
first served basis.

Mrs P is donating 50% of the proceeds of the book to NSPCC (UK) and Wires (Australia).
For more information, please click below.

WWW.mrsp.me
Be sure to check the latest blog

Research shows that author events in schools inspire children and help them on their
journey to a love of reading and | am sure you will agree this will be another wonderful way
of developing our ethos of a strong reading community.

There is no payment or permission required for this and as always, | really appreciate your
support.

Best Wishes
Miss Kennedy
Year 6 Teacher/ Reading Champion
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